
          September 2018 

Dear Parent                                                                        

This Christmas, Starburst Foundation are delighted to be performing the Fleet 

Pantomime ‘Cinderella’. As always, we are inviting local children (aged 18 and 

under at the time of the show) with special needs, and their families, to a gala charity 

performance at The Harlington in Fleet on Sunday 16th December 2018 at 10:30 

am.  

This will be a British Sign Language signed performance. 

Tickets are free for special needs children, with a nominal cost of just £5 per ticket 

for accompanying children and adults up to a maximum of 6 tickets per family 

(including the free ticket(s)). As a multi-award-winning theatre group, our previous 

Pantomimes have been incredibly well received and this is still a huge reduction from 

the public price of £18 per adult and £16 per child.  

Ticket applications: 

If you would like to apply for tickets, please complete the form enclosed and email it 

to charity@starburstfoundation.com - please note that tickets are not guaranteed, 

applications must be received by Friday 27th October, and seats will be allocated 

after the closing date and by mid-November. 

Payment: 

Please note that we will only be accepting payment via online banking this year. 

Payment will only be requested with confirmation that you have been allocated 

tickets.  

Apply early to avoid disappointment! If you cannot attend the charity performance 

and want to book to see the show another day (public ticket price will apply) then 

please see Box Office details here www.theharlington.co.uk  

With best wishes, 

 

Charity Applications Team | Starburst Foundation 

e-mail: charity@starburstfoundation.com  
website www.starburstfoundation.com 
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